South West Water

TO THE OCCUPIER
Liskeard Town Council
3-5 West St,

Liskeard

PL14 6BW

Monday, 10 February 2025

We’re working in your area

Notification of Road Closure — Work Ref: LM501NC11472641 on Westbourne
Lane, Liskeard

We are writing to inform you that South West Water has applied for a road closure to
complete utility works outside No.8. These works, subject to approval from Cornwall
Council will take place between 06/05/2025 and 12/05/2025.

All efforts will be made to maintain access to properties within the area of the closure
and minimise disruption.

If you require further information, please call us on the Helpline on 0344 346 2020.

Thank you for your patience and understanding, we’ll make sure the work is
completed as quickly as possible to minimise any disruption.

South West Water
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